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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
April 29, 2009 
 
Emmerson Investment, Inc. 
c/o Julia Kelley 
P.O. Box 496014 
Redding. CA  96049 
jkelley@spi-ind.com 
 
COURTESY NOTIFICATION OF SCHEDULING OF HEARING TO DETERMINE 
WHETHER PERMITS 19164 AND 19165 (APPLICATIONS 26306 AND 26307) 
SHOULD BE REVOKED - EMMERSON INVESTMENT INC. - SHASTA RIVER 
TRIBUTARY TO KLAMATH RIVER IN SISKIYOU COUNTY 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide you with advance courtesy notification, that a 
hearing has tentatively been scheduled to commence at the State Water Resources 
Control Board (State Water Board) regularly scheduled meeting date of July 21, 2009, 
in response to your request for hearing on the Notice of Proposed Revocation of water 
right Permits 19164 and 19165 (Application 26306 and 26307) held by Emmerson 
Investment, Inc. 
 
Formal notice of the exact time and place of hearing will be given at least 45 days prior 
to that date.  The formal notice of public hearing and all other documents related to this 
hearing will be posted at the following project dedicated website: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/emmerson/ 
 
The purpose of this hearing is for the State Water Board to receive evidence relevant to 
determining whether Permits 19164 and 19165 (Applications 26306 and 26307) should 
be revoked, because the Permittee has failed to commence, prosecute with due 
diligence, and complete the work necessary to appropriate water under the permits, and 
because the Permittee has not made beneficial use of the water in accordance with the 
permits, the Water Code, and the State Water Board’s regulations. 
 
Since there will be a quorum present, the State Water Board may adopt an order at the 
close of the hearing. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 341-5359. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ernest Mona 
Hearings and Special Projects Section 
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